May Day on Porter

Home Tour Chairs

Carolyn Artiaga Suzy Burkhard Priscilla Meyers Linda Salinas

Committee Chairs

Nancy Antone Judy Armstrong Elaine Bauer Judy Bolenbaugh Joan Branin Pat Bruce Martha Castro Gail Crawford Elaine Cutri Susan D'Antuono Marie Darr Patti Ebbert Casey Gale Penny Gill Sandy Gillis Carole Grant Dale Hansen-Martin Michelle Hedman Florence Helmberger Debbie Iones Carol Lew Julie Manning Erika McMahon-Greninger Kim Michero Bobbie Miller Sharon Morrisev Stacy Morrisey Connie O'Donnell Jeanie Olson Paula Orlandini Stanislava Overholt Debi Parkhurst Liz Polenzani Bettina Rosenfeld Vicki Rutledge Leah Thomson Snell Shelly Torrealba Diana Trujillo Lisa Urbina leane Ward Debbie Williams

Esther Wolkowitz

Request to Become a Patron

We are pleased to announce our sixty-fifth Annual Home Tour to be held on Sunday, May 1, 2016. Since 1951, our exclusive purpose has been to benefit the Huntington Medical Research Institutes and the Huntington Memorial Hospital. This has been accomplished through monetary donations and volunteer hours. Our hope is that you will consider becoming a **Patron** to help in our endeavors. When you become a **Patron** of the 2016 Altadena Guild Home Tour, you will enable us to fulfill our mission to support HMRI and Huntington Memorial Hospital.

The Altadena Guild of the Huntington Memorial Hospital

The Guild was founded February 14, 1951, to support the work of the hospital. The first benefit was a tour of three houses in February 1952 with net proceeds of \$428 given to help furnish offices of a newly established research facility, The Huntington Medical Research Institutes (HMRI).

Now in its sixty-fourth year, the Altadena Guild has raised over \$2,000,000 for HMRI. The Guild also supports a scholarship at the hospital and donates to the Constance G. Zahorik Appearance Center located there.

Huntington Medical Research Institutes (HMRI)

For over six decades, HMRI has been making biomedical discoveries that have set new precedents in medical knowledge across the nation and around the world. Thanks to HMRI we live in a world with seat belts, the hydrocephalus shunt, advanced imaging, and many innovations in the diagnosis and treatment of cancers, stroke, heart disease, epilepsy, deafness, liver diseases, migraine headaches, sleep apnea, and brain diseases including Parkinson's and Alzheimer's.

Your participation as a Patron in this year's Home Tour will support HMRI's new Biomedical Research Building, which is currently under construction on Fair Oaks Avenue at Congress Street in Pasadena. For more information on this vital building project, please visit us at www.HMRI.org or call (626) 397-5805.

A donation form is enclosed for your use. To ensure your advertisement or acknowledgement of contribution be included in the Home Tour program, we must have your completed form and payment no later than Friday, April 1st.

Any questions may be directed to our website www.altadenaguild.org. We look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Artiaga, Suzy Burkhard, Priscella Meyers, and Linda Salinas 2016 Home Tour Co-chairs